
Thank You!
Hello to all our Villanova Parents, Students and Friends,

 
The International Carnival is over for another year, and it was a fantastic 
night! The weather was great, the crowds came out, and the event went to 
plan.

 
I saw lots of activity in every corner of the college, from the ever-popular 
Lob-a-Choc, to the new Virtual Reality Experience, down to the Social Hub 
where our Villanova musicians pulled very large crowds. I am very proud of 
all our stalls. Terrific work!

 
Every part of the Carnival was alive and our guest were very well entertained 
and catered for.  Each year our Stall Convenors continue to impress with new 
ideas and energy to make the event even better than the last.

 
The carnival is a significant social fund raiser, and this year the funds 
raised will be directed to the planned refurbishment of Tolle Lege. This is an 
important upgrade to a core facility for all of our boys.

 
We are extremely grateful for all the contributions and support we have 
received for the carnival from our parents, volunteers, sponsors, and of course 
from the Stall Convenors and the Carnival Committee. These dedicated and 
selfless contributions make our International Carnival such a success.

 
I personally want to pass on my thanks to our whole team for their 
invaluable efforts.

 
So, that’s it for the 2018 International Carnival and I hope to see you all again 
in 2019 as one of our guests, or highly valued volunteers.

BIG THANKS to every year 5 & 
6 family who contributed to the 
massive amount of chocolate 
donations this year. Our biggest and 
best yet!!  

 

CONGRATULATIONS!
6 RED WIN the 

Pizza Party!

 
5 GOLD WIN the runner-up 

Slushies
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Place Class Count

1 6 Red 58,624g

2 5 Gold 45,472g

3 5 Red 41,692g

4 5 Black 41,583g

5 6 Black 27,884g

6 6 Gold 24,611g

7 5 White 23,425g

8 5 Green 22,670g

9 6 Blue 19,626g

10 5 Blue 19,588g

11 6 Green 15,438g

12 6 White 14,615g

Yours Faithfully

Cameron Clelland

LOB - A - CHOC 
FINAL Tally board

Also thanks to everyone who 
supported the Lob-a-Choc stall with 
donations, support on the night, 
and for the thousands of 50c pieces 
vying for those blocks of chocolate!!!  
It was a FUN, HECTIC, HUGE night....
we didn’t stop. 
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Silent Auction Supporters

Thank you to the following supporters: Bellinger Family, Hollett Family, Loch Family, De Las Heras Family, Lee-Anne Currie, 
Pereira-Trevethan Family, Simon Clark and Family, Kaselakis Family, Quinn Family and McGarry Family. 

To the following businesses that provide sponsorship and support 

to the Carnival. Without them the Carnival would not be the 

success it is. Thank you for your support!2018  Sponsors
Platinum Sponsors

Bronze Sponsors

Sweet 
Emporium 

 

World 

PULSE LASER
BEAUTY CLINIC


